School & Education
News

Chippenham

Funds Sought for New Infants School

Every effort is being made at home, and at a distance, to collect sufficient funds to build an Infant School
house in this parish. The children for nearly 4 years have inhabited some rooms, which are much out of
repair and in so bad a situation, the numbers also increasing, that it is thought desirable to have a more
airy situation. £109 has been collected, but £140 more at least is wanted. The parish church being under
repair, and being repewed by subscription, renders it difficult to collect a sufficient sum to defray the
expences of building the school house. We understand that the Managers of the North Wilts and Wilts
and Dorset Banks will receive the names of any persons who will kindly aid.
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